This is a decision paper

MEMO TO:

Members of the Board of Education

FROM:

Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:

April 16, 2015
RE:
Remove Extended Days from Gifted/Talented Resource Teacher Positions 
Currently, Gifted/Talented (GT) Resource Teachers receive four extended days under the non-administrative increment salary schedule.  We are proposing to remove those four extended days from each of the six GT resource teacher positions.  This will equate to a cost savings of approximately $8,000 per year.
Recommendation
I recommend that the Board of Education remove the four extended days for the Gifted/Talented Resource Teacher positions.
Recommended motion

I move that the Board of Education remove the four extended days for the Gifted/Talented Resource Teacher positions.
